Turkey Bowl to aid Food for Families drive
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As the Western Communities Football League season draws to a close, league officials have decided to give something back for all the benefits participants derive from the program. 

Rather than charge admission to the upcoming inaugural Turkey Bowl all-star extravaganza, the entry "fee" will be a donation to the area's Food for Families drive.

"Many of us on the board grew up here in Florida, and we all take on the challenge of running a program of this size with the simple desire to give back to the youth of our community," said Mike Pignato, league president. "We saw this event as an opportunity to teach our children about giving back as well."
The Turkey Bowl will take place on Saturday at the Pierson Park football complex in Wellington. The day's activities will feature the standout competitors from among the 1,100 players and cheerleaders participating in the league this season. 

The event begins at 4 p.m. with a game pitting all-star players in the Prep Division (ages 8 and 9). At about 5:45 p.m., the Varsity Division (ages 10 and 11) youth will take the field, followed by players from the Pro Division (age 12 and up) showcasing their skills at 7:30 p.m.
